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Why Attend the NEGEA Conference?
• Connect with and learn from Northeastern  

regional colleagues
• Engage with inspiring medical educators and 

thought leaders
• Obtain new ideas and resources
• Find like-minded collaborators
• Present educational scholarship
• Earn CME credits
 
About the Northeastern Group on  
Educational Affairs (NEGEA)
The NEGEA is one of four regional groups of the 
AAMC’s Group on Educational Affairs (GEA). Its 
purpose is to promote excellence in the education of 
medical students, residents and physicians through 
the professional development of medical educators. 
Regional meetings provide a forum for exchanging 
ideas, learning new strategies and developing 
plans that may facilitate your own work and the 
implementation of the NEGEA’s mission. Be on the 
lookout for more information.


